
From: Lori Seay < >  

Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2025 3:49 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Palmberg Rezoning application - PLRZ20240003. 

 

Dear Galiano LTC: 

We are writing in support of the Palmberg rezoning application-reference 

number PLRZ20240003.  We support this application because it meets the high standard set by 

our local trust committees when considering decisions to change the zoning of land.  This kind of 

sustainable local business is a good fit for Galiano Island.   

 Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  

Rolyn Potter and Lori Seay-Potter 

, Galiano Island 

 

 

 


